Dear Coaches,

We would like to invite you to the April Fools Last Chance Forensics Tournament to be
held on Thursday, April 1st. This will be jointly run by Abilene and Clay Center. This
tournament will be entirely synchronous and run through zoom. We will be offering Duo
Interp/Duet Acting, Improvised Duet Acting, Impromptu, Extemp, Informative 7,
Informative 10, Original Oration, Program of Oral Interp, Humorous Interp (or HSA),
Dramatic Interp (or SSA), Prose, and Poetry. Entries will be $6 for individual, $12 for
duo/duet events.

Please send entry fees to Abilene High School, Attn. Blair Waite 1300 N Cedar, Abilene,
KS 67410. Registration is on tabroom.com.

All entries will be waitlisted until a judge is provided in tabroom. We require 1 judge per
6 entries or portion thereof. Students may enter in two events and may not enter both
IDA and Extemp. No, Impromptu cannot be a 3rd. This is a LAST CHANCE
tournament, meaning no entries that have qualified for state are allowed. Please don’t
be that person.

We are going to be running hour and 15 minute rounds. It will be VITAL that students
get to their rooms early and perform. If they have not performed by the end of the
round, then they forfeit, no exceptions. All students MUST have a linked tabroom
account to compete at this tournament, if you need help with that please contact one of
us.

While we would love to be able to afford medals, we can’t. We may have something up
our sleeves though as far as prizes. We will also be able to do certificates. No
sweepstakes.

Schedule for Thursday:

Round 1: 4 p.m. to 5:15 p.m.

First Draw: 3:45 p.m.

Round 2: 5:15 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
First Draw: 5:00 p.m.

Finals: 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. (roughly)

We wish you all success in this strange virtual season and hope to “see” you online! |
apologize if | have forgotten anything, please reach out and ask questions if you have
them!
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